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Numeracy


As always we will be working hard to make sure all children recognize their numbers from 0 – 20.





The children will also be solving practical problems, such as how tall are our beanstalks? How long is a Giant’s footprint? (making


comparisons of length/mass).





We will also be sequencing our exciting fairy tales.








Literacy


We will be reading lots of fairy tales, describing characters and settings and learning the story through our Talk for Writing. We will be making story maps, following the sequence of magical fairy tales and creating our own story scenes using small world toys.


We will also be writing our own captions, sentences and fairy stories.








Expressive Arts and Design


We will be role-playing the story using props and making story maps.


We will paint some ugly trolls and design a beautiful ball gown for Cinderella.





Understanding the World


We will plant our own beanstalk and see if we can reach the Giants castle!





We will bake Gingerbread men biscuits, predicting how the mixture will change when they are baked in the oven and be prepared to catch them with our oven gloves on if they try to run away.





We will also be learning about the Christian celebration, Easter.








Communication and Language


We will be talking about the characters and events in our fairy tales, suggesting what might happen next.


We will also be dressing up and acting out our fairy tales…


“Who’s that trip trapping over my bridge?”


“You shall go to the ball!”














Physical Development


We will continue to develop our fine motor skills to make sure our letter formation is fantastic when writing letters from Goldilocks and invitations to the ball.


We will also build our own houses out of straw, sticks and bricks.





P.S.E.D


We will be creating opportunities for children to work together in twos & larger groups to constructing a castle; re-creating and role play stories. We will continue to talk about sharing, taking turns and why it is so important.





We will also talk about the good and bad characters in our stories and think about why they behave the way they do.














